
September 30, 2024

Most Reverend Anthony B. Taylor
Bishop of Little Rock
2500 North Tyler Street
Little Rock, AR 72207

Dear Bishop Taylor,

The Diocese of Little Rock has submitted the following documents for the 2024 Data Collection process. 

Documents Submitted:

☒ Chart A/B  (Due August 30, 2024) Date Submitted: 08/13/2024

☒ Chart C/D  (Due August 30, 2024) Date Submitted: 08/13/2024

We have reviewed the submitted information and will include this data in the 2024 Audit Report provided
to the USCCB Secretariat of Child and Youth Protection.  This annual data collection process is part of the 
Charter audit process which supplements the on-site audit occurring every 3 years.

The Diocese of Little Rock is scheduled for the next on-site audit in: 

☐ 2025

☐ 2026

☒ 2027

Thank you for your participation in the data collection process. 

Sincerely, 

StoneBridge Business Partners
Rochester, New York

cc: Secretariat of Child and Youth Protection
      Dcn. Matthew Glover, Chancellor, Diocese of Little Rock
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